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As you know, we are holding our bedtime story evening this year on Tuesday 28th March. We are inviting Reception to Year 3 children to the event but if you have siblings in the higher years they may also attend. They need to come back to school for a bedtime story from 5.30 till 6.30 wearing their pyjamas and they can even bring a cuddly toy. The children will be sorted into mixed age groups and the teachers (dressed in their pyjamas!) will read to them. They will be offered a drink and a biscuit during the evening.

It is essential that we know exactly how many children we are catering for, so please complete the attached form if you wish your child to attend.

Accelerated Reader

Also, on the Tuesday, I will be having two meetings for parents about Accelerated Reader. I will be demonstrating how we are using Accelerated Reader in the school and what the quizzes, the children complete after reading their books, look like. Hopefully I can answer any questions you have and talk about how to support your child with their reading. 
Again, it would be useful to know how many people would like to attend so please complete the attached form. 
Any questions please ask your child’s class teacher or myself.

Many Thanks

Mrs Eyre
	Bedtime Story
My child will be attending the Bedtime story on Tuesday 28th March 5.30 – 6.30pm.

            Child’s name:____________________________    Class:________________________
            Signed:__________________________________________
                   

	Accelerated Reader

          I would like to attend the Accelerated Reader meeting on Tuesday 28th March at

8.50 – 9.20              2.45 – 3.10   (Circle the time you would like)

          Name: _____________________________     Signed: ____________________


